

Greetings!

I hope each of you can take some time to unwind over the long Memorial Day weekend, especially students in healthcare programs who have jumped back in to summer classes. Self-care is more important than ever!

If you have shown kindness in some way during the pandemic, please submit your information through the online form on hacc.edu/Coronavirus. Your acts of kindness are inspirational.

Speaking of inspiration, I hope you can draw some from this video submitted by Matthew O'Connor, a HACC student.

As you have come to expect, following are the commonly asked questions and our responses to them. Please note that some of these responses are tentative and subject to change.

If you have additional questions and you do not see the answers on the website, please submit the online form located on the website. Please see the webpage section called "Information for Students."

We will continue to update you regularly via email and the aforementioned website.

Thank you!

John J. "Ski" Sygielski, MBA, Ed.D. President & CEO HACC, Central Pennsylvania's Community College

1. Will students receive funds from the CARES Act? The act requires colleges to provide emergency aid to students enrolled in spring 2020 face-to-face classes. Do I have to sign up for the CARES Act?

HACC has been allotted approximately \$4.5 million through the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act to be used as emergency financial aid grants paid directly to students. The monies are to provide cash grants to students

for expenses related to disruptions to their education due to the COVID-19 outbreak, including course materials and technology, food, housing, health care and child care. The College has a task force working to develop a process that ensures the critical needs of students are met. The final plan will be shared with the College community when it is complete.

2. Will the College be closed on May 25?

Yes. According to the <u>academic calendar</u>, the College will be closed on May 25 for Memorial Day.

hacc.edu







800-ABC-HACC

HACC recognizes its responsibility to promote the principles of inclusion and equal opportunity in employment and education. Therefore, it is the policy of HACC, in full accordance with the law, not to discriminate in recruitment, employment, student admissions, and student services on the basis of race, color, religion, age, political affiliation or belief, gender, national origin, ancestry, disability (physical or intellectual based challenges), place of birth, General Education Development Certification (GED), marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, veteran status, genetic history/information, or any other legally protected classification. Inquiries should be directed to the Office of the President, One HACC Drive, Harrisburg, Pa. 17110, telephone 717-736-4100.